Amino Communications Ltd
Date: 12/11/2019

Federal Communications Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

The letter grants authorization for representative of Shenzhen SDMC Technology
Co.,Ltd to apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies
to Amino Communications Ltd, FCC ID: XVG50-0100-AP-BT, granted on
11/20/2019, The equipment is electrically identical.

The only change being the applicant, product name, model number, trade mark
and label on the device.

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to
be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely, / /?/W/b 5@@%

Client’s signature

Client’'s name / title: Teddy Lam / Senior Electronic Engineering Manager
Tel: +44-1954-234100

Email: teddy.lam@aminocom.com



